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No. 5748                                                                                                              Belgrade, 14.02.2014. 

Principal, teachers of mathematics, teachers  

Mass national mathematical competition 

MISLIŠA   2014  
 Important Notice - Reminder 

 
Dear colleagues , friends, children and mathematics 
            Approaching mass mathematical competition "Mislisa 2014" (basic 13.03.2014, Republican finale 
27/04/2014 ), and give a few remarks, which can be significant, both for those who have already signed up 
students, and for those who will do the next day, and all others who want to help their students to enrich their 
mathematical knowledge. It's not too late for subsequent or new applications ! 
          All that matters for the implementation of a mathematical competition "Mislisa 2014" contained in the 
information made available to school earlier age, and are published on our sites ( including the grant 
application form) . 
          And here's some additional information that is important for both schools have already signed up for the 
competition, and for all other schools . 
          1 Schools whose applications we receive, but we have mailed notice first about sending preparatory 
materials, or we send it as soon as we get the application. Send these materials will follow, starting from 
18/02/2014 . year ( Guidelines for the Implementation of the competition , the table for the answers, certificates 
, membership cards and notebooks - gifts for all participants, pocket kalendarčići for coordinators, question 
about the competition and a notice - reminder ) . 
         This and previous notifications were published on the website www.arhimedes.rs 
         2 The competition has two levels: basic level 13.03.2014 . (in schools ) and the Republican finale 
04/27/2014. ( in Belgrade ), the tests by grade. In addition to the propositions, some of the other characteristics 
as competition speaks in the attached first general ninformaciji the competition 
         3 Signing up is in progress. Due to a public holiday ( Temple, 2/15/2014 ), and at the request of a 
number of schools applying for the competition we'll take up to 28.02.2014 year. 
         4 Regular confession . On the results of students 'Archimedes ' awarded numerous prizes (I, II , III ) and 
praise , both at primary level and at the finals, and best in the finals - Special Award (four summer schools ) . 
Schools , coordinator and members of the work team to conduct the competition in the school receive thanks 
and gifts (school coordinator immediately after the competition receive a collection of tasks "Mislisa 2014" with 
complete solutions ). That's what we discussed on the previous notices and reports. These are regular 
rewards . 
         5 Additional awards / gifts 
             a) Coordinators of competition "you Mislisa 2014" from all schools will receive a nice luxury desk 
calendar " monasteries" . If the school is attended by more than 10% of the total number of students at school 
( all grades ), the school also gets a mention desk calendar (of course, if the message sent in the report 
indicating the number of students in the school ) . 
             b ) Each primary school from participating students in lower grades received as a gift by a single 
publication of " Archimedes" series Matreijali for Young Mathematicians ( Mathematical practicum - a collection 
of non-standard tasks for the lower grades of elementary school) , and two publications if compared to the total 
number of students in school has more than 10 % of those participating in the "Mislisa" . Similarly , each 
primary school students from participating senior class receives a gift at a brochure in a series Matreijali for 
young mathematicians ( some of the collections of tasks with " Arhimedesovih " competition ), and two 
booklets, if compared to the total number of students in schools with more than 10 % of those participating in 
the " Mislisa" (as stated the total number of students in the school ) . 

       Obavezno sve pro~itati ! 
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          Each high school that sent the application ( with required data ) and the participating students of all 
grades received as a gift at a brochure in a series Matreijali for young mathematicians ( some of the collections 
of tasks from the previous competition " Mislisa" ) , and two booklets if compared the total number of students 
in schools with more than 5 % of those participating in the " Mislisa". 
          c) Each primary school from which the " Mislisa" there are more than 50 students higher grades, as well 
as any high school in which there are more than 50 students, a player receives a gift set of 12 wallpapers (Fine 
art digital image ) with the contents of mathematics ( format 24 cm x 33 cm ) in one folder, suitable for offices, 
classrooms, libraries. Each poster has a name and a brief explanation of the mathematical content on it, and 
can be used in teaching mathematics. Otherwise, the sale price of each poster collection is 100 dinars ( 12 
posters: 1000 dinars). 
        6 Finally, let us recall some posts from our earlier notification - reminder : 
        - As in " you Mislisa" tests provide and operate the classes ( which we think is simple, professional and 
pedagogical better), to schools and teachers (especially in the case of a large number of participants in the 
competition) have a unique opportunity, with the correct implementation of the competition - strictly according 
to the instruction, that " one day and move" get a snapshot of mathematics in school ( as a whole), the classes 
and even classes , they can be used to guide future work . Participation in the " Mislisa" is the impetus, the 
motivation for a different view of mathematics and better learning of mathematics. There is a chance a large 
number of students (not just those better) to participate " without fear of reprisal," because there is no 
selection, elimination finals for school, no official rangovanja schools and individuals . 
         - In preparation for this competition (and other mathematical competitions ) can help our workbooks . 
Students should be directed to that effect. For example, a collection of "Mislisa" from 2006 to 2013. The 
collection and preparation tasks (by grade of primary school ) are a treasure trove of good ideas and tasks to 
refresh the teaching and learning of mathematics motivated , in order to have as many young people " Mislisa" 
. After all , the purpose and essence of this competition are reflected in its name. 
          - In addition to the regular awards and commendations, which are awarded to students for high scores 
(according to the general criteria for "Archimedes " competition, as well as the criteria that will further establish 
the Commission for the competition ), will be given four special awards - the " mathematical " summer - 
"Archimedes " summer school for young mathematicians in July of 2014. year (Tara, Silver Lake ), after the 
Republican finals ( 27.04.2014. , in Belgrade ), in which students are invited to the maximum number of points 
. We will give more details when sending notifications will result schools that participated in the competition. 
         - Everything else is explained in the materials that were previously given the school, as well as on our 
websites: www.arhimedes.rs and www.mislisa.rs . 
         - It is our desire and hope and wish schools to as many students associate with mathematics, to be more 
young "Mislisa". However, only good wishes are not enough. A shared commitment of all possible actors to do 
as much as possible achieve. 
- Let the students of your school in as many join the great army of youth " Mislisa" and enjoy the beautiful task 
! In the past eight years there have been 224,300 participants ! 
         - Let's all together 13 March of 2014. and in your school and in schools across Serbia, is a true 
mathematical holiday and that everything goes without problems . 
                                 Follow the proposition - the instructions and everything will be all right ! 
        7 A word of warning . In relation to the proposals that the " Mislisa" part and students of the first grade of 
elementary school , again responding to is not an option . In fact , it is not propositions , and besides, what is 
more important , we believe that it would be inappropriate and pedagogically unjustified , the education of 
children is harmful because children of that age at the time of the competition , in a relatively short time , they 
are not able to independently solve tasks and correct answers are entered in the appropriate table , so the 
results would not be entirely valid . To be sure . We are not against competition of children at any age under 
appropriate conditions . On the contrary ! 
         Of course , we welcome all well-meaning and constructive suggestions . 
         • For additional information, we daily ( 9-22 h . ) . 
         Thank you and wish you much success in the joint venture - for the good of the young and math ! 
                                                                                                                  
 

MS " Archimedes" 
 

       
 

"ARCHIMEDES"  ALREADY 40 YEARS WITH YOU AND FOR YOU! 


